
 
	
  
	
  
PRES RELEASE 
Springwood Robotics’ Team preparing for the BEST Robotics Competition 
October 5, 2015 
 
The robotics team of Springwood School in Lanett is preparing for their annual BEST 
Robotics “War Eagle” competition on Saturday, October 10 at the Auburn University 
Student Activity Center. The team is made up of 38 students from 7th to 12th grades that 
have the common goal of designing an “award winning” robot and marketing presentation. 
The SHS Tech Robotics team offers an opportunity for students to expand their knowledge 
in science, technology, engineering, math, as well as their business skills. The robotics 
team encourages anyone interested in these areas of study or anyone looking for an 
opportunity to be engaged with local schools to come between 11:00 and 4:00 EST on 
Saturday to view this event. Go Wildcats! 
 
 
 

SHS Tech Robotics Team at Springwood 


